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To CC CPSU SECRETARY
Com. KHRUSHCHEV N. S.

Per instructions of the CC CCP, | am reporting to You regarding the expected
completion of the first five-year plan and the preliminarily formulation of the basic
tasks and indicators (pokazatel') for the projects of the second and third five-year
economic development plans of the People's Republic of China.

We are requesting that the CC CPSU study our preliminary projections.

After the final elaboration of the draft of the PRC's second five-year economic
development plan this April, we will present our plan to the CC CPSU and will request
that the CC CPSU look over and comment on this plan.

We are also requesting that the CC CPSU examine our requests and provide
appropriate aid on the matters presented in the attached report.

With communist greetings,
Li Fuchun

15 January 1956



